
Chairman and Committee Members, 

SB2360 contains changes to the law that are needed to keep our children from being exposed to graphic 

and written material that is damaging to their healthy development. There are so many forms of assault 

upon our children and their well-being. Please support SB2360 and at least attempt to thwart one such 

avenue of harm. 

Sincerely, 

Rachel Haidle 


